ATTENTION HIGHLAND PARK RESIDENTS

The Department of Public Works will now be accepting the following
Fluorescent lighting items:

Compact Fluorescent Lamps (CFLs)
Fluorescent Tubes (up to 8 ft. length)

U-Shaped Bulbs

Bulbs will be accepted as part of the Electronics Recycling Drop-Off program.
Only “residentially generated” materials will be accepted. NO “commercially
generated” items will be accepted, NO EXCEPTIONS.

The following guidelines must be adhered to ensure safe delivery and handling
of materials:

e Broken bulbs will not be accepted
¢ Individual CFLs must be place in a sealed sandwich bag
e Tubes must be taped together, in bundles 4 or less, of same length

Materials will be accepted at the Public Works garage, 444 Valentine St.
Monday through Friday, between 7:00 am to 2:30 pm.

If you have any questions or comments, you can call the DPW at (732) 514-1277
for further assistance.



